
 

 

 

 

 

 

Academic Coordinators communicate with parents on a daily basis. We also schedule regular 
parent-teacher conferences (one parent at a time) during which we review and discuss 
children’s progress after every Testing/Exam Cycle. Communication with parents is an 
important part of our program. Our teachers are always available to talk with parents. Care 
calls are being made to individual parents. Homework is being checked by the teachers and 
feedback is given to the parents. 

 


